Guidance notes to help you decide on your application for the Pushkin Summer School in Creative Writing.

· The Summer School for Teachers will be held at Baronscourt Estate, County Tyrone from Monday 29th July until Thursday 1st August 2019.

· Applications may be made by serving teachers and teachers who have previously participated in Pushkin Programmes from Northern Ireland, Republic of Ireland and Russia.

· The Summer School will be facilitated by a professional writer, Lindsay Clarke. 
· The timetable consists of a series of workshops and is designed for beginners and aspiring writers who would like to explore their own creativity in this area. Further workshops designed to support those in Writing will be delivered by Pushkin facilitators. 
· The workshops are not specifically designed to provide teachers with ideas for use in their classroom teaching but there may be ideas which could be adapted for this purpose.

· There will be a limited number of places from Northern Ireland and the same number from the Republic of Ireland, which can be secured on payment of a non-refundable deposit of £30 stg. or 50 euro. The balance of £120stg/€120 euro should be paid on confirmation of your place.  This nominal fee covers full board and all tuition. The outstanding amount will be covered in full by the Pushkin Trust.
· Places will be reserved strictly in order of application. However, we will try our best to accommodate as many applicants as possible.
· There will be a waiting-list of interested applicants from each jurisdiction in the event of any cancellations.

· Accommodation will be at the Mellon Country Inn Hotel.
· Completed applications should be received by the Pushkin Office no later than Friday 31st May 2019  
